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Please oppose HB4106; it is a terrible bill for our forests, wildlife, climate, etc.  I 

cannot believe that I am having to write comments such as this again.  It should be 

obvious to any rational individual that our forests are much more valuable left alone 

than being harvested for short term profit.  Climate change is a fact and our forests if 

left alone will do their job to help protect our planet which we humans are destroying 

at an alarming rate.  Thank you for your consideration. 


